BENCHMARK
SYSTEMS

COMPANY

1112 Church St Lynchburg, VA 24504 800.779.0902

Dear <contact>

These are exciting times at Benchmark Systems! We are pleased to announce our acquisition by
AntWorks Inc, a global organization focused on providing technology and business process management
services headquartered out of Singapore.

Benchmark began operations in 1978 providing electronic billing systems to its local customers.
Over the years Benchmark has expanded into the ambulatory healthcare space providing fully featured
practice management, scheduling, and medical records systems. In addition to our application offerings,
Benchmark provides numerous services including revenue cycle management, individualized customer
support, electronic statement processing, embedded credit card processing, and on line bill payment to
name a few.

AntWorks, founded in June 2015 by co-founders Asheesh Mehra, and Govind Sandhu, focuses
on delivering technology based solutions in both the healthcare and financial services sectors. The
company is driven by three key principles: Fresh, Fearless, and Fast. This is the reason why the
acquisition made the most sense for us. For more information on AntWorks please visit
http://ant.works.

We have sought out this sale because we believe that it will not only help in growing the
organization, but will help enhance the quality and functionality of the products and services in use by
our customers today. In addition, we look forward to offering additional products and services. While
we are excited about the change this acquisition will bring | would like to reassure you that:

¢ We are investing heavily in new technology and enhancing our service capability

*  We will continue to consider our dealings as partnerships and not simply sales/customer
relationships

*  We will continue to provide the level of support that you have come to rely on

¢ All contractual obligations and commitments remain the same

* Itis business as usual!

In the coming months you may see some visual changes to our website and products. Rest
assured these changes will be the beginning of something big for both Benchmark and you. If you have
any questions about this exciting news please feel free to contact myself or anyone else at Benchmark.
We look forward to continuing our relationship and moving forward together.

Sincerely

Nathan Lane
Director of Operations
Benchmark Systems



